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January 14, 1938

Mr. Forrest C. Allen,
Director of Physical Education,

University of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Mr. Allen:

We are extremely pleased with your
very complimentary letter of the eleventh znd you
can be sure that we consider it a source of grati-
fication to be able to do everything in our power
to further promote the grand game of basketball
and to tell the world at large what an influential

factor you are in the sport.

Naturally we would like to have many
of your friends know about the story, ancd perhaps
it would be better to send a package of magazines
to you, with the envelopes enclosed, so that you

may present them to the people you had in mind. In o
fact, you might wish to present copies to some of ‘Qfﬁ

these people in person. We are therefore sending

under separate cover, by parcel post, about twenty
copies. If you need a few more please let me know.
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In the event you are coming to New

York with your basketball squad during the present
season, the writer trusts it will be an opportunity
to make your acquaintance. With kind regards, 1 am

Cordially yours,

J. B. Pearman/1d FEditor



